
 

The next meeting of the Steering Group will be held on 

Tuesday December 12th 

in the Tregrehan Methodist Centre starting at 6pm. 

 

As usual everyone from the Parish is most welcome as we 
continue to develop the Plan which will have an important effect 
on shaping the future appearance of our neighbourhood. 

At the meeting you can also see our second questionnaire, a 
much more in-depth one based on the responses to the first one.  
This survey is about to be posted to all residents of the Parish.  

If you wish for more information then please attend the next 
meeting where there is ample opportunity for you to put your 
questions or points of view.  You can also stay in touch by 
visiting the Carlyon Parish website on www.carlyon-pc.gov.uk 
and go to the Neighbourhood plan pages via the tab on the left 
hand side of the home page.  You can direct any questions 
about the plan to carlyonplan@btinternet.com 

 

December 2017 


